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Subject: Invitation to the 1st ITU Center of Excellence (CoE) Steering Committee Meeting for the Asia-

Pacific Region, 30-31 January 2019, Bangkok, Thailand 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the 1st ITU Center of Excellence (CoE) Steering 
Committee Meeting for the Asia-Pacific Region, which will take place from 30-31 January in Bangkok, 
Thailand. This will be the first Steering Committee Mir activities, exchange experience, learn from each other and strengthen collaboration. A key 
outcome of the meeting is the agreed training catalogue for the CoE network in the region for the upcoming year.  
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